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This is to inform to all the students who have not filled up or wrongly filled the LURN
No. in their Admission Forms. As a result their admission will get cancelled by the
University. Therefore all such students are directed to submit their LURN No. in the
respective department latest by 15" October, 2023. Those who have not registered
for LURN must visit the Lucknow University website and register themselves before
14" October, 2023. After this the LURN portal will be closed by the University.

[y(Prof. Vinod Chandra)
Principal
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